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Sheriff’s Citizens Advisory Board Meeting Minutes 

December 11, 2023 
 

Attendees: 

Leigh O’Neill  Mehrdad Samadi Bruce Haley  Pat Dempsey  Mike Davisson 

JT Ramsey   

Guest:   Ty Snider  

     

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:33pm 

In attendance for the meeting: 

• Pam Haley, Mayor of The City of the Spokane Valley 

• John Hohman, City Manager of The City of the Spokane Valley 

• Inspector Sean Walter, Assistant Police Chief of The City of the Spokane Valley 

 

Mike gave an overview of what we (CAB) do and asked if there was anything we could do for the City of 

the Spokane Valley. 

 

The group discussed what is happening with homelessness in the Valley and the process that has been 

made. 

They also discussed the recent consultant advised the city should increase the staffing levels of the 

Spokane Vally Police Department by 30%. 

 

The current population of the City of the Spokane Valley is 107,400 – 110,000. 

 

Potential new member Ty Snider introduced himself and answered questions from the group. He was 

voted into the CAB.   WELCOME TY!! 

 

 

CAB REMINDER: If you are unable to be at a meeting, please let Leigh know. 

 

 

Next Meeting: 

January 8, 2024 

5:30pm – 7:30pm 

Location: Public Safety Building,1100 W Mallon Avenue Spokane, WA 99210-2352 

 

 

Minutes Submitted by 

Leigh O’Neill, Secretary 


